Dear parents,
Both the girls’ and the boys’ Wilfrid Walker volleyball teams have been invited to participate in the Campbell Collegiate Volleyball Feeder Tournament, taking place on Thursday, October 22nd 2015. This tournament happens during school hours, from 2:30-5:00. This means that both the girls’ and the boys’ volleyball teams will be taking a bus from Wilfrid Walker at 2:00 to play in this volleyball tournament. The bussing cost is 2$/person. Please send the 2$ as well as this form signed by Monday, October 19th, 2015. 
An important notice of information: the bus will not be coming back to École Wilfrid Walker. Therefore, all students will need to be picked up at Campbell no later than 5:00 on Thursday, October 22nd if they would like to participate in the tournament. It is up to the students and their parents to organize the ride from Campbell after the tournament. Furthermore - an important note for the girls’ team - I will not be at the tournament due to a conference in Saskatoon. Other teachers and coaches will be going with the students and supervising them for the afternoon. The schedule is as follows: 
				Boys (Gym 1)				Girls (Gym 2)4
2:30 – 2:47		Perry vs. McVeety			Perry vs. Wilfrid Walker	 
2:52 – 3:09		Wilfred Hunt vs. Wilfrid Walker		Wilfred Hunt vs. McVeety
3:12 – 3:29		McVeety vs. Wilfred Hunt		McVeety vs. Perry
3:32 – 3:49		Perry vs. Wilfrid Walker			Wilfrid Walker vs. Wilfred Hunt	
3:52 – 4:09		Wilfred Hunt vs. Perry			Wilfrid Walker vs. McVeety
4:12 – 4:29		Wilfrid Walker vs. McVeety		Perry vs. Wilfred Hunt
4:34 – 4:51		1st Place vs. 2nd Place Playoff		1st Place vs. 2nd Place Playoff
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please detach the following permission and send back to the school by Monday, October 19th, 2015
Thank you!
Elizabeth Therrien 
_________________________________________________________________________________
I can pick up my child from Campbell at 5:00	_____ yes 		_____ no
I give my child, ______________________, permission to participate in the Campbell Volleyball Feeder Tournament on Thursday, October 22nd, 2015, and I have included the 2$ fee for the bus. 

Signature 		_________________________________________________
